2035

MINUTES
The Rural Hall Town Council held a public hearing in the Council Chambers on June 1, 2023 at
7:00 PM regarding the proposed FY 2023-2024 Budget. The following members were present:
Mayor Timothy M. Flinchum - presiding; Mayor Pro Tem Susan H. Gordon; Councilman Terry M.
Bennett; Councilman Eddie Horn; Councilwoman Janet M. Carithers; Interim Town Manager Ron
Niland; Town Clerk Lynette E. Hendrick; and Interim Finance Director Homer Dearmin.
Interim Town Manager Ron Niland gave an overview of the proposed FY 2023-2024 Budget.
Mayor Flinchum opened the public hearing for the proposed FY 2023-2024 Budget.
No one signed up to speak!

Mayor Flinchum closed the public hearing for the proposed FY 2023-2024 Budget.

Councilwoman Janet Carithers made a motion to adopt Resolution #852 for Fiscal Year 2023-
2024, Councilman Eddie Horn seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.

The Council thanked staff for working so hard on the proposed budget. Councilman Terry Bennett
said this was the best budget he had seen since being on council. Councilwoman Carithers
thanked staff for such a quick response when she ask questions about the proposed budget.

There being no further business, a motion was made by Mayor Pro Tem Susan H. Gordon to
adjourn at 7:40 PM.

Lynette E. Hendrick
Town Clerk
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